
 
 
 

 

SkyChain Announces Resignation of Board Member  

Vancouver, BC, Canada, June 14, 2022 – SkyChain Technologies Inc. (TSX.V - SCT) (OTCQB - 
SKTCF) (the “Company”) announces Anastasia Zherbakhanova resigned as a member of the 
Board of Directors. The Company wishes to thank Ms. Zherbakhanova for her contribution 
during the past year.  
  
About SkyChain Technologies Inc. 

Skychain Technologies Inc. is a Vancouver based company providing crypto/data centre and NFT 
and valued added services. To learn more, visit skychaintechnologiesinc.com 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Don Gordon 
Chief Executive Officer 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Contact: 604-688-5464  
info@skychaintechnologiesinc.com 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Statements in this news release may be viewed as forward-looking statements. Such statements involve 
risks and uncertainties that could cause actual results to differ materially from those projected. There are 
no assurances the company can fulfill such forward-looking statements and the company undertakes no 
obligation to update such statements. Such forward-looking statements are only predictions; actual 
events or results may differ materially as a result of risks facing the company, some of which are beyond 
the company’s control. 

 

mailto:info@skychaintechnologiesinc.com

